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Paul Foley

From: Adam Turner
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 9:08 AM
To: Paul Foley
Subject: FW: Chappy Wisp Wireless Antenna

 
 

From: Steve Pollock [mailto:pollock@umich.edu]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 5, 2016 5:02 PM 
To: Adam Turner <turner@mvcommission.org> 
Subject: Chappy Wisp Wireless Antenna 

 
Commission members: 
 
As summer residents on Chappy (for over 30 years), we strongly support the proposed project of Chappy Wisp 
to construct and use a Wireless Antenna at their current location in order to improve cell phone reception. 
 
Even though (according to the information on the slide show) after the antenna is finished our home will still be 
in a wireless cell “dead zone”, having the new capability will contribute to both the safety and the “better good” 
of all of our neighbors and fellow Chappy residents.   
 
As far as we can tell there are no down-sides to this project.  In particular, the possible visual impact caused by 
the new tower pales before the current obstructions of the landscape caused by existing power poles and their 
accompanying transformers, circuit breakers and lines. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Steve and Tina Pollock 


